
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

The Victoria Gold team is committed to helping 
facilitate the cultural awareness and inclusion of 
its employees and contractors at the Eagle Gold 
Mine site.

Earlier this year, Victoria Gold’s Community Liaison, 
in partnership with the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak 
Dun (FNNND), produced a series of posters 
featuring environmental and social themes in the 
First Nation’s Northern Tutchone language, 
including a poster focused on ice fishing.

The posters are distributed electronically to 
employees through site-wide communications and 
posted around the mine’s facilities to help foster a 
greater understanding of FNNND’s traditional 
territory, way of life, culture and language.

“Victoria Gold is proud to partner with the First 
Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun on this cultural 
inclusion initiative to help re-awaken the promotion 
and use of the Northern Tutchone language,” says 
Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell.

In addition to this Northern Tutchone language 
initiative, in early 2015, Victoria Gold created a 
cultural awareness presentation: Cultural 
Awareness When Working Within the Traditional 
Territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun. 
This presentation, the first of its kind in the Yukon, 

is delivered to all Company employees and 
contractors during their orientation at site. In 2020, 
orientation was updated to reflect the Eagle Gold 
Mine’s journey to operations.

“It is very important to Victoria Gold to help our 

valued employees and contractors understand that 
they are working within the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun’s traditional territory and to be respectful 
of the First Nation’s lands, culture and 
environmental values,” continues McConnell.

C U L T U R A L  I N C L U S I O N  P R O G R A M

Victoria Gold has produced a series of posters 
featuring the Northern Tutchone culture and 
language, including ice fishing.




